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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Monday 15th April 
Class & Y6 Leavers Photos—Please remember 
school jumpers or cardigans and tidy hair! 
 
Friday 19th April 
PTFA School Disco 
 
Tuesday 23rd April 
NHS Dental Survey 
 
Friday 26th April 
Y1 Assembly 
Swimming Gala 
 
W/C 13th May 
Y2 & Y6 SATS week—please do not book any 
holidays. 

Year 1 Music 

This term our Year 1 and Reception class begin 
their music lessons. Year 1 started their lessons 
this week and will be learning the ukulele.  

Reception will begin their lessons on Tuesday 
and will be learning a string instrument. 

As always, parents will be invited to a special             
performance at the end of their lessons.  

Please remember to make your payment towards 
these lessons via parent pay. 

After School Clubs 

Mrs Harris is continuing netball this term. The day 
has been changed to a Monday and will start 
from next week (15th). 

The lunchtime clubs multi skills and couch to 5k 
will also be continuing. As the ground is still very 
muddy, please continue to send your runners in 
with spare trainers. 

There will of course be other after school clubs 
running and details of these will be sent home in 
due course. 

PTFA Corner 

Dancing Queens assemble, our next Boogie 
Wonderland awaits on Friday 19th April 

Don’t forget to       
purchase your tickets 
for the next school 
disco by Monday 15th 
April.  

Please copy the     
following link into your 
browser to purchase: 

https://king-s-stanley-
ptfa.sumupstore.com/ 

To pay by cash 
please can you put 
the correct money 
into a sealed         
envelope with the         
children's names on 
and drop off to the office.  

Please can everyone also complete their     
emergency contact details:  

https://forms.office.com/e/CdMqKttZmn  

Our events are loved by the children and we love 
organising them but we need your help too! Due 
to the numbers in attendance at the disco, we 
need parent helpers. Please let us know if you 
want to get your groove on and help at the disco. 
Thank you. 

https://forms.office.com/e/CdMqKttZmn


Value Certificates 
 
Reception 
Charlie has shown the value of responsibility by 
trying really hard to join in with carpet time and 
share his excellent ideas. 
Poppy for being a wonderful geographer for    
remembering so many interesting facts about 
Kenya. 
 
Year 1  
Dylan for being a wonderful scientist by telling us 
all about his pet cat and describing what she likes 
to eat.                                                                                                                      
Harmony has shown the value of resilience by 
completing all of our morning routines              
independently. 
 
Year 2 
Aviya for being a wonderful writer and working 
hard writing her newspaper report. 
Nayla has shown the value of resilience along 
with patience and kindness when working with a 
partner sharing an iPad. 
 
Year 3 
Ruben has shown the value of perseverance 
when working through his Quick Maths levels. 
Cece for being a wonderful gymnast by      
demonstrating excellent technique during        
routines. 
 
Year 4 
Louisa has shown the value of responsibility 
when recognising her emotions and speaking to a 
grown up. 
Teddy for being a wonderful writer and using  
excellent descriptive device in his poetry. 
 
Year 5 
Chester has shown the 3R’s respect, resilience 
and responsibility by having a positive attitude to 
his learning. 
Willow for being a wonderful historian by creating 
a brilliant fact file about Sutton Hoo. 
 
Year 6 
Milly has shown the 3R’s respect, responsibility 
and resilience by always working hard and trying 
her best. 
Lily Hogg has shown the 3R’s respect,           
responsibility and resilience by always working 
hard and trying her best. 
 
  
 
 
 

Student Spotlight 

Well done to a group of children from Years 1, 2 
and 3 who took part in the Leanne Thompson 
School of Dance 2024 Show at the weekend. 

They performed a variety of dance including    
ballet and tap and did an amazing job. 

Well done Macey, Lacey, Cece, Mia, Evie, Olivia, 
Sadie and Lily. 

Soccer Camps 

Forest Green Rovers Community are running 
their Soccer Camps during May half term and the 
Summer holidays. They are offering the           
opportunity to sign up early and access their    
discounted price:  

Use code “Earlybird” until the 1st of May for 
£5 off!  

May Camps  
Where: The New Lawn (FGR) 
When: - 28th/29th/30th May 
Time: 9:30-15:00 
Anyone Ages: 5-13 
Sign up link - https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/
soccer-camps-3213609 

Summer Camps 
Where: The New Lawn (FGR)/Rednock School-
When: - 6th/13th/20th/27th (Rednock). 
7th/8th/14th/15th/21st/22nd/28th/29th (FGR)         
Time: 9:30-15:00                                               
Anyone Ages: 5-13                                          
Sign up link: https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/
kelloggs-football-camp-delivered-at-forest-green-
2731019 

Additionally, for those who don’t know, they 
run FREE sessions called Premier League Kicks 
for young people aged 8-18 and they are located 
around the Stroud District. To find out more, you 
can contact FGR directly or to sign up, copy this 
link: https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/forest-green-
rovers-premier-league-kicks-2177159 
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